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5th July 2018
Dear Parent,

                    We all hope that your child has had a successful transfer today, this is always a day of mixed emotions for the children and is often harder for the children than we think. There is a mixture of excitement at moving on combined with regret at leaving the known and facing the future, especially for the Y4 children. After talking with your child about it, if there are concerns please do let us know so we can best support your child.

For your information next year the staffing for each class will be as follows;

YR – Mrs Roberts and Mrs Newton

Y1 – Mrs Roff and Mrs Wootton

Y2 – Miss Reeve, Mrs Murphy and Mrs Yeo

Y3 – Miss Muggeridge and Mrs McCarthy

Y4 – Miss England and Mrs Downes

As in previous years Mrs Barkle and Mrs White will be supporting various children and groups across the school but mainly in KS2. Sadly Miss Crankshaw will be leaving us for a University place and Miss Waller will also be leaving to begin her Teacher Training course, we wish them every success.

We hope that you are able to join us on the 16th July for our Celebration Afternoon, this will start with an assembly to which you are all invited at 1.30pm after which there will be an opportunity for you to undertake activities across the school with your child as well as time to look at their work with them.
In the evening we will then have our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions. Each teacher will run 2 sessions, one at 6.00pm and another at 6.30pm. This will provide you with the chance to meet your child’s new teacher and receive information about the coming year. Please note that we do not have crèche/childcare facilities on this occasion.
Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
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